## **St Francis Reading Challenge**

Just a quick reminder that next week is the **final week** for students to complete the *St Francis Reading Challenge!* Well done to everyone who's participated and completed this so far!

To receive their stickered library card and free book prize, students must hand in their completed reading challenge forms by next **Thursday.** 

Let's give a big push to finish strong! Encourage your child to complete their reading log and bring it in—we would love to celebrate their efforts!

A big congratulations to **Elliot Cooper** and **Lucia Schofield** who completed their challenge this week!

## **Open Library Afternoons – A Great Success!**

Our Open Library afternoons have been a wonderful opportunity for students and families to catch up over books, discover new favourites, and share the joy of reading together. It's nice to see children excitedly exploring the shelves and chatting about their latest finds.

Please note that Open Library will be closed next Monday (Week 10), but will continue in Term 4 on Monday afternoons from 3–4pm. We look forward to welcoming you back then!

